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I support the passage of any bill that protects all seniors regardless of assets and 
income to remain in their homes with stabilized property taxes.  Their duty to pay for 
the younger generation is well past its reasonable need, and they should be given the 
same consideration now that they have done their civic duty.  I do believe that the 
state should be augmenting the differential (possibly through a special tax). I feel that 
the families with children in the schools are borrowing from the seniors to pay for the 
schools. So who should bear the differential now?  Tax pot, or alcohol, or some other 
vice.  


